## Remembering Benzie WINDING SERVICES This project was made possible in port by the Institute of Museum and Library Services LG-27-19-0151-19.

## **REMEMBERING BENZIE:**

## An Oral History Project May 2021 Update

Hard work is continuing as we near the end of the project. In April each intern completed their second Legacy Project interview and created their short video to compliment each full, unedited interview. Legacy Project interviews will continue to be released on our YouTube channel on Tuesdays through May 11th.

After completing the Legacy Project, our student interns switched gears and began work on their Final Project. The Final Project highlights the skills learned throughout the year. Each edited piece, approximately 15 minutes long, will include excerpts from interviews, photos, B roll, and in some cases, a narrative from the student. The student interns can be creative, making this Final Project a true reflection of their work and their own personal experience with the Remembering Benzie Project.

The plan for the Final Project for both Year 1 and Year 2 student interns was to have a public viewing and panel with the students. Last year, COVID drastically changed our plan and it looks like it could change this year as well. We are discussing options, including the possibility of a virtual presentation, or waiting longer until we can have an in person viewing. We will keep you updated on plans as they evolve!

## **COMMUNITY LEGACIES**





Jan Buck

Ruth Catton





Deb Frisbee

Jim Sheets





Bryce Gibbs

Matt Therrien

We thank everyone for your continued support and excitement for this wonderful program! Please subscribe to our Remembering Benzie YouTube page to watch interviews from both years of the project. Click on notification settings to be notified as new videos are posted.

To be notified of new videos posted, please subscribe to the <u>Remembering Benzie YouTube page</u> and set up your account for notifications. Stay tuned for updates in future newsletters and at **www.benzonialibrary.org** 

This project was made possible in part by the Institute of Museum and Library Services LG-27-19-0151-19.

